
 
November 1, 2022 

 

District Lodge 142, Local Lodge Endorsement Vote Election Update 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 

We send a thank you to the members of the 13 affiliated Local Lodges which held their “Local Lodge Endorsement Vote” on 

Friday October 28, 2022. Your District Lodge 142 Election Tellers are receiving each of the Local Lodge certified election results 

for final DL 142 certification. Once all the Local Lodge returns are received and certified, we will post the Local Lodge Endorsed 

Candidates for your review.  

Point of Information: 

All 42 District Lodge 142 affiliated Local Lodge Recording Secretaries are to begin preparations for a District Lodge 142 wide (at-

large) election for the positions of “(14) General Chair Positions” and “(1) Vice-President for Southwest Airlines”. This District 

Lodge 142 General Election will take place Tuesday, November 29, 2022 per the Notice of Election sent in early September 2022 

which can be found on this website. All 42 Local Lodge Election Polls will open from 6:00 A.M. until 6:00 P.M. in your respective 

time zones. We highly encourage each member, if you have not already done so and should you meet the eligibility requirements, 

to request an Absentee Ballot which can be found with your Notice of Election and also can be downloaded from this website. 

Take into account possible postal delays, which DL 142 has no control over.  

In Solidarity, 

Joe Shultz 

District Lodge 142  

Secretary-Treasurer 

jshultz@iamdl142.org 

(816) 332-5050 
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